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On Friday we had a visit from author Joseph Elliott who 
spoke to us about his books and his journey to becoming an 
author. We had a brilliant time listening to his funny stories 
and learning about the interesting characters from his book 
‘Nora and the Map of Mayhem’. He also signed copies of his 
books for some of the children.  

It was wonderful to see so many of you at Sports’ Day on 
Wednesday. We all had a great time scoring points in the 
field activities before taking to the track in the races.  

On Wednesday afternoon, Ffion, 
Olivia, Eli and Elijah took part in 
the final of the Y4 Maths 
Challenge. It was an incredibly 
high-scoring final between 23 
schools and scoring 189.5 out of 196 points, they came joint 4th place, just 0.5 
points behind the 3rd place team! It was a wonderful experience and we are all 
very proud of them. It was lovely to see the rest of class showing support and 
encouragement for the team.  

Multiplication Check 

The Multiplication Check window opens on Monday 2nd June and we will be 
completing the check during this week. It is really important to practise as much 
as possible over the half term break to ensure they are as confident as they can 
be going into the test. This can be using TTRS or by testing themselves on facts 
whenever they have a few spare minutes.  

Key dates: 

 Multiplication Tables Check window opens – Monday 2nd June. 
 KLB Science morning – Thursday 5th June. See email for more details.  
 M Shed and Bristol trip – Friday 20th June. 

Coming up - Learning Way to support at home  
In maths, we will be solving problems 
involving measures. 
 
In English, we will be writing a short 
story linked to the book ‘A Hero Like 
Me’. 

- Read at least 5 times a week.  
- Mathletics  
- TTRS or other times tables 

practise.  
- Spellings  


